Employee Benefits Program – Enrolment offering new options [Replace with company letterhead]
Dear employees;
  

Open enrolment for our Employee Benefits Program is almost upon us again. I would like to take a moment to inform you all of some new options that will be available to you this year. 

  

_________________. 

  

If you need assistance in making a choice between these or our standard options, feel free to call the Employee Benefits Hotline at _________________. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

  

_________________ [title and name]
_________________ [signature]
